
From: Michelle Keenan  
Sent: Monday, September 11, 2023 8:01 AM 
To: Rachel Zsembery; Eugene Benson; Kin Lau; Stephen Revilak; Ashley Maher  
Cc: Michelle Keenan  
Subject: MBTA Communities Proposal 

  

 

Dear ARB Members: 

 

I am writing to express my strong opposition to any recommendation beyond the minimum 

2046-unit increase required by state law.  

 

The overcompliance that is being proposed by the working group does not represent the 

voice of the people of Arlington and I sincerely believe that their proposal and 

assumptions  are deleterious to our town in so many ways.   

 

Meeting the minimum requirements should be what we prioritize now and if warranted, this 

decision can be revisited in the future, with broad involvement of then community and 

voted on in a town election. 

 

This major redesign of the zoning of our town that is being pushed by a small elite group 

does not reflect the will of the people.  

 

I appreciate your time and consideration.  

 

Respectfully, 

Michelle Keenan 
 


